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Ms Becky Bergeron 

Town of Rye 

10 Central Road 

Rye NH 03870 

 

Subject:  Transportation Alternatives Program Round 4 application 

 

Project Description: 

Const. sidewalk, shoulder expansion, bike lanes and cross walks on Washington Road for 1,900 LF  

 

Dear Ms Bergeron: 

 

Congratulations, Rye Transportation Alternatives Program (TAP) application #21-31TAP had a 

ranking of 10 out of 34 and has been recommended to the Governor’s Advisory Commission on 

Intermodal Transportation (GACIT) for funding at their September 1, 2021 meeting.  All project 

recommendations will also be included in the Draft Plan that will be released in September, and through 

adoption of the Ten Year Plan GACIT, then actions by the Governor and Legislature, TAP 

recommendations will become final.  Final approval is anticipated in June 2022.  

 

Until formally approved, the list of projects recommended for funding may be changed by GACIT, 

the Governor and/or the Legislature.  The Department will begin sending out Municipal Agreements to 

municipalities awarded funding after the final approval by the NH Legislature in the summer of 2022.  

Funding for projects that are approved and part of the 2023-2032 State of NH Ten Year Plan will be 

available starting in October, 2022 (Federal Fiscal Year 2023).   

 

If you have any questions about the TYP process, please don’t hesitate to call or email me. 

 

             Sincerely, 

 

 

  Thomas E. Jameson, PE 

  Project Manager 

  Bureau of Planning and Community Assistance 

  Tel. (603) 271-3462 

             THOMAS.E.JAMESON@dot.nh.gov

 




